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April 4, 2023

Lawrence and Rosemary Coulson
230 Dwyer Ave, Unit 203
San Antonio, TX  78204

Dear Lawrence and Rosemary,
Thank you very much for your contribution to Rotary District 5080 Charitable Fund to benefit the Rotary District 5080 Youth Exchange program.
This letter acknowledges receipt of the following contribution on April 3, 2023.
Donation received:
Cash donation:  $14,500.00

Regarding this gift:
No goods or services were received in return for this gift.
Thank you again for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Gary J Bowe
Treasurer
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